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Hello May,
 
OEH have no issues to raise and will therefore not be providing any comments on this proposal.
 
Regards
 
 
Richard Bonner
Conservation Planning Officer
Greater Sydney Region
Regional Operations Group
Office of Environment and Heritage
T: 02 9995 6917

From: May Banh 
Sent: Wednesday, 2 December 2015 3:20 PM
To: Judith Portelli; holly.palmer@blacktown.nsw.gov.au; 'development@transport.nsw.gov.au';
 'development.sydney@rms.nsw.gov.au'; Sangar, Para; Planning Matters Mailbox; Rachel Lonie
Cc: Tamzyn Bartlett
Subject: SSD 7058 - Blacktown Hospital Concept Proposal and Enabling Works - Exhibition
 
Hi all,
 
I refer to the Health Infrastructure State significant development application for the Blacktown
 Hospital Concept Proposal and Enabling Works (SSD-7058).
 
As you are aware this proposal is currently still on exhibition till the end of this week, and as of
 yet we are still awaiting for your comments on the proposal. 
 
As part of your review the Department requested comments on the EIS by Friday 4 December
 2015.
 
Please also advise if no issues are raised from your agencies on the proposal. 
 
For your information, the Department of Premier and Cabinet has appointed a dedicated Case
 Manager to assist DPE with the management of the planning assessment process. The case
 manager, Tamzyn Bartlett, can be contacted on the details below.
 
Tamzyn Bartlett | Case Manager | Resources and Land Use
Economic Policy Group
NSW Department of Premier and Cabinet 
GPO Box 5341, Sydney  NSW  2001 
(  (02) 9228 6492 |  * Tamzyn.Bartlett@planning.nsw.gov.au

 
If you are unable to provide comments on the exhibited EIS on or before this date, please let
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 both Tamzyn and I know.
 
Kind regards,
 
May Banh
Planning Officer
Infrastructure
NSW Department of Planning and Environment
23-33 Bridge Street | Sydney NSW 2000 Australia
GPO Box 39  | Sydney NSW 2001|  02 9228 6302 
E| maytien.banh@planning.nsw.gov.au
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